Winterborne Whitechurch Parish Council

Due to the resignation of three of our Councillors 
Winterborne Whitechurch Parish Council is now temporarily inquorate therefore neither of the remaining Councillors are able to made any decision or statement on behalf of the Parish Council.
After consultation with Dorset Council as the Proper Officer of the Parish Council I will be receiving the decision of Dorset Council on the way forward. This is due by 30th September 2021.
Please be patient so we can move forward correctly.
R Turley
Clerk/ Proper Officer
 
